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  Coming in November: 
 

• Recital 2020 Costumes: We will have costume fittings in November (studio classes DO NOT take place that week during 
costume fittings). We will post the times / dates in the next newsletter.  

• Old Costume Drive: Don’t need old costumes anymore? Dance Central will be having a costume drive and donating them to 
charity, so put them aside (must be in good condition)! More info to come.  

 
Recital 2020 News: Our 17th annual recital will be on Thursday, June 4; Friday, June 5 and Saturday, June 6 at 7 p.m. at Cy Ranch High 
School. You will find out which night(s) your dancer will perform later. Please mark your calendars now for each date. Dancers will have 
rehearsal in the morning for several hours on his/her recital date.  
 
Recital Fees Due by October 30! Each student is invited to participate in Dance Central’s annual recital. Admission to the recital is free. 
To offset the cost of renting the theater and the required personnel, a recital fee is due per student participating in the show.  The 
budget for the show is based on total number of students participating; therefore, recital fees are not refundable.  The fee is $80.00 on 
or before October 30, 2019 and $90.00 after this date.   All recital fees are due by Saturday, November 9, 2019.  
 
Participation in the recital is not mandatory.  The recital is a wonderful opportunity for students to showcase what they have learned 
during the year and provides a wonderful non-threatening performance opportunity.  If you have any questions about the recital or 
would like to volunteer your time to help to make this recital a success, please let us know. 
 

 
Our Mission 

The mission of Dance Central, 
LLC is to educate, inspire, and 
motivate students of all ages 

and levels by providing quality 
technical instruction. In 

addition, Dance Central seeks 
to develop self-esteem, 

responsiblty, self discipline and 
setting and achieving goals. 

 

 

News to Know! 
 

 
 

And the winner is…Team Strawberry! 

Thanks to everyone who donated to the Jelly 
War. All donations will be taken to Cy-Fair 
Helping Hands. If you donated a strawberry 
jelly, come to the front desk to get your “t-
shirt in class” pass! 

Let’s Have Some Spooky Fun!  
Wear your costume to your class on any day 
during October 24 – 30. Nothing scary, 
please – we have little dancers too! 
Teachers will have some special events 
during this week for the dancers. 
 
Recital Fees Due by October 30! (See below 
for recital information)  
 
Sign up for Industry Xperience!  
Does your dancer want to gain some 
additional dance experience from leaders in 
the industry? Join us at the studio as we 
host Industry Xperience, with nationally 
award-winning instructors. Learn more 
about the convention here.  November 2 & 3 
10:30 a.m. – 4 p.m. both days 
Register Here! (scroll down to where you 
see “Houston.” 

What We’re Excited About… 

The studio will be closed for the 
following holidays: 
 
Thursday, October 31 (Halloween) 
 
Saturday, November 2 
(closed for Industry Xperience) 
 
Tuesday, November 5 
(Election Day) 
 
Credit Card Payment NOTE:  
We can accept credit card payments 
for tuition, company fees, costumes 
and Dance Central merchandise. 
You must come in to the studio and 
fill out a NEW form at the 
beginning of each school year.  
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